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LISA MULLINS APPOINTED DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
NSW Premier Barry O'Farrell today announced the appointment of Lisa Mullins to the 
position of Director of Communications in his office. 
 
"Lisa has more than 30 years' experience as a newspaper journalist and government 
media advisor and I am delighted she is joining my staff," Mr O'Farrell said. 
 
Mrs Mullins, who has been Head of Communication to the Minister for Transport 
Gladys Berejiklian since last year's election, takes up her new position on Monday. 
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